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G7pg pMr., Robert L. Tedesco g ,,

Assistant Director for Licensing S ec;j"34r.,7 3 7p4

Division of Licensing $'0ai[[';3
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 4 'Washington, D.C. 20555
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Dear Mr. Tedesco:

NEW APPLICATIONS SURVEY

Reference: Generic Letter 82-01, dated January 12, 1982

The referenced letter requested that preliminary
information concerning new applications, which are anticipated to
be submitted through December 31, 1984, be given to the NRC for
manpower and budget planning. Union Electric Company anticipates
no additional applications or requests for review will be
submitted during this time frame.

Very truly yours,
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D. W. Capone
Manager, Nuclear Engineering
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cc: Glenn L. Koester
Vice President
Operations
Kansas Gas & Electric
P.O. Box 208
Wichita, Kansas 67201

John E. Arthur
Chief Engineer
Rochester Gas & Electric Company
89 East Avenue
Rochester, New York 14649

A. V. Dienhart
Vice President
Plant Engineering and Construction
Northern States Power
414 Nicollet Mall
Minneapolis, Minnesota 55401

Donald T. McPhee
Vice President
Kansas City Power and Light Company
1330 Baltimore Avenue
Kansas City, Missouri 64141

Gerald Charnoff, Esq.
Shaw, Pittman, Potts & Trowbridge
1800 M. Street, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20036

Nicholas A. Petrick
Executive Director
SNUPPS
5 Choke Cherry Road
Rockville, Maryland 20850

John H. Neisler
Callaway Resident Office
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
RR#1
Steedman, Missouri 65077

,

_


